
Resolution 

 

This resolution was passed at the Annual Homeowner's Meeting on June 14, 2015 by the members 
present.  It was unanimously passed.  It will be added to the Covenants when they are next revised. 

 

Property Owners of vacant lots shall be required to remove dead brush, grass 
and trees from their property to maintain a fire safe community in the Ranch 
Subdivision in compliance with the recommendations of the Montana 
Department of Natural Resources and Conservation.  (DNRC) 

 

 


